
24.05.19  

Over the last 2 weeks, we have seized the opportunity to learn outdoors. 

Maths: Looking at reflective symmetry in nature  

                                

Computing: Capturing digital images – digital photography looking at shapes colour and 

textures in flowers.  

                          

Maths : Linking statistics  and measuring durations of time in seconds and minutes .In 

groups ,children devised their own races and challenges and timed these. They recorded 

their results in a table and then transferred this onto graphs.  

                               

Thank you all for attending sports day on Tuesday, I’m sure you were as proud of your 

children as I was .There were such lovely examples of sportsmanship,kindness and 

encouragement between the children despite it being a competitive moment too .  

                                          Have a lovely half term – Mrs Moncrieff  



  

 

 

 

                                                                   

 

         

        

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

    

     

 

                                

                

                                                                             

              

 

 



                                     

                                                        

 

 

 

 

            

 

   

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

  

                                                  

       

                

                                         



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                   

 

                                                    

    

 

 

 

 

                   

        

             

 

                                                                  

  

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


